
PUPIL 
POST

32nd week in Ordinary Time A
19th November 2023



We pray
for peace across 

the world.





LEST WE 
FORGET.



Our beautiful 
Remembrance 
Book for the 

month of 
November.



Year 4 pupils 
helped the Red 
Shed project to 
plant different 

seeds on Monday 
morning. 

The pupils had to 
think which 

conditions seeds 
germinate in. 

Sue was a great 
teacher!



Hertfordshire Music 
Service

came in to demonstrate 
some music instruments to 

us on Monday. 
Pupils were lucky enough to 
hear the flute, clarinet and 

the saxophone. 

Watch the videos here: 
https://twitter.com/i/status/

1724030197626806654

https://twitter.com/i/status/1724030197626806654
https://twitter.com/i/status/1724030197626806654


Can you guess what year 3 were learning about in English? We listened to sounds and used our art 
skills to draw what we thought we could hear. Look how vibrant our pictures are!



It  was a busy start to the week in 
Reception. In maths we were 

learning about making 5. We also 
designed our own soup, wrote a 

class poem, solved puzzles with our 
friends and much, much more.



More Reception 
investigations of 
different ways of 

making 5.



Lots of children
in Reception 

collected leaves on 
the way to school. 
We dried them out 

and then made 
autumnal pictures 

using them. 

Keep collecting 
children!



A lovely 
atmosphere as 

our school 
celebrated all 
our families. 

Our amazing 
families sharing 

together.



So many conversations 
and enjoyment in 
finding out where 
members of our 

community are from.



It was so 
lovely to 

welcome in 
so many 

parents to 
our Open 
Morning



Time to 
celebrate all 
our beautiful 

work. 

Well done 
everyone



Year 6 conducted a fair test 
about what happens to the 
size of a shadow when an 
object is moved further 

away from the surface it is 
cast onto.



The Reception children have enjoyed 
learning in the outdoor area this week.



This week in the 
Nursery.



In the latest edition of SEND news, you can find information on supported 
internships, neurodiversity podcasts and mental health support. Sign up 

now to receive fortnightly emails on all things SEND in Hertfordshire: 
https://buff.ly/3Q1FBL9

https://t.co/i9j0NAXaOy


At any given time up to 40% of adults and 50% of children (this rises to 80% with a SEND 
diagnosis) have difficulties with their sleep. 

The specialist trained sleep advisors at the National Sleep Helpline can help with your problems. 
https://buff.ly/3K8dAfg

https://t.co/94wQCqSdZC


Tickets £1 each and 
have been sent home 

this week. 
Loads of fab prizes up 
for grabs - first prize 

£100.
All money raised will 
go directly into the 

refurbishing of our KS2 
school library so please 

help us by selling 
tickets to family and 

friends 

PSA Christmas raffle



Have you viewed your child’s 
Christmas artwork 

on the My Childs Art website? 

Check out these fab Christmas cards that 
arrived on Monday; great quality too! 



Please read 
and reflect 

together upon this 
week’s gospel. 
The theme is 

TALENT

“Whatever gifts and talents 
we are given by God are to 

be shared with the 
community.”

St Baldwin of Canterbury
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